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         Friday 14th July 2023 
 

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

Class End of Year Parties  

 As the year draws to a close, I’d like to inform you of some class plans for the last week before we 
break up on the 21st July.  
  
Each class is having a party on the following day, please ask the class teachers for more 
information. We will be playing games and listening to music to celebrate our fantastic year 
together. Everyone is welcome to wear their own party clothes and we are requesting that everyone 
brings in £1.00 by Tuesday 18th July to pay for the food the provided.   
 

Parties are as follows: 
Class When 
EYFS Thursday 20th July 2023 

Year One Thursday 20th July 2023 
Year Two Wednesday 19th July 2023 
Year Three Wednesday 19th July 2023 
Year Four Wednesday 19th July 2023 
Year Five Wednesday 19th July 2023 
Year Six Thursday 20th July – a 

separate letter was sent 
about this for Year Six 

 

 Thank you for your continued support throughout the year.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Maureen Collier 
Headteacher 


